
Week Ending:  Friday 25th September

We have had a great week continuing our Press Play topic! 
On our enrichment day this week we enjoyed playing a 

variety of indoor and outdoor games and considered our 
big question ‘Why is it  important to follow rules?’ We had 
some great ideas about about why rules are important for 

games, and elsewhere in our lives. 
In maths we have been working on addition and 

subtraction, and in literacy we have been looking at how 
different aspects of  story would change if we altered key 

details. Some fantastic learning - da iawn Penfro and 
Cleddau! 

Dosbarth Cleddau  and  Dosbarth Penfro
Class News

● Please book an appointment to meet with us on our parent learner reviews on 
Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th Octobe - an email has been sent with details of 
how to do this. 

● Our PE days are Monday and Friday.

● A reminder that children need to bring a healthy snack to eat at breaktime, there is 
currently no fruit tuck shop in KS2.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs. Davies, Miss Bale, Mrs McCarthy and Mrs Lightfoot-Paine
Y3/4 Cleddau and Penfro Team 


